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Super Bowl Watch Party Planned at
SWOSU
01.29.2009

A Super Bowl watch party is planned for SWOSU students this Sunday, February 1, at 5
p.m. in the Wellness Center on the Weatherford campus. Admission is free.

Natalie Jordan said there will be free food and drinks, and numerous prizes will be given
away, including a Nintendo wii. Attendees will watch the game on a giant screen.

Sponsors of the evening include the SWOSU Foundation, Collegiate Activities Board
and the Wellness Center.


